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OSCAR President

From: Fion Spurr-Sambrooks <Fion.Sambrooks@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> on behalf of Michael Whittaker 
<Michael.Whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 16 May 2018 08:44
To: president@oscar.org.au
Subject: FW: Confidential sessions

Hi Greg  
 
Please see the below information relating to confidential reports for the Ordinary Meeting and Special Meeting on 
Thursday 17 May 2018. 
 
Ordinary Meeting: 
Quarterly Progress Report – Quarter 3, 2017/2018 - this item provides Councillors with an opportunity to discuss or 
seek clarification on current legal matters affecting Council. Allowing this report to be public may jeopardise our legal 
position in court and result in our Community having a higher liability/risk. 
  
Proposed Round 6B Planning Scheme Amendments – Regulation of Entertainment Uses – this report may contain 
information relating to action to be taken by the local government under the Planning Act which could create 
speculative  transactions that may be detrimental to Council and others. 
  
Proposed Sporting Initiative – this report may include details relating to finances and operations and the value of 
potential sponsorship arrangements which may compromise the negotiating position with other potential sponsors. 
  
Proposed Land Acquisition, Buderim –  this report may include information that impacts on properties and investments 
and if made public may prejudice the interests of Council and thereby the community. Price ranges and addresses of 
properties may be mentioned. 
 
Special Meeting:  
Brisbane Road Car Park Development - this report serves to update Council on the progress of negotiations and may 
provide commercial contacting arrangements relating to the project .  
 
Sunshine Coast International Broadband Network Project - this report serves to update Council on the status and 
various components of the project and may provide information relating to future strategic commercial contracting 
arrangements for the project.   
 
Regards  
 
 
Michael Whittaker 
Chief Executive Officer  
Office of the CEO | Sunshine Coast Council 

From: Greg Smith <president@oscar.org.au> 
Date: 15 May 2018 at 6:08:35 am AWST 
To: Michael Whittaker <Michael.Whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Confidential sessions 

Dear CEO Whittaker 
 
As per our arrangement per confidential sessions of Council can you advise the additional information 
you have agreed to provide for the 3 closed sessions from the Ordinary Meeting and the 2 sessions from 
the Special Meeting to be held on Thursday. 
 
I apologise for this brief and late request but I am currently on tour in the Kimberley and have had 
limited access to the internet.  
 
Greg Smith 
President, OSCAR  


